
Environment Awareness Campaign at 
Pakabangipara L.P School 

 

 

An Environment Awareness Campaign was organized by Mangaldai College 

Teachers Unit (MCTU) at Pakabangipara L.P School on 5th June 2023 on the 

occasion of World Environment Day. Such campaigns serves as an effective way 

to educate and mobilize communities toward sustainable practices. Altogether 32 

number of students participated in the campaign. 

 

 


